Mr Glenn Berry Director, Atma Environmental Abbotsford.

5th February 2013.

Dear Glenn,

I write to thank you and your team for your assistance in developing my property in Carlton.

In particular, I am grateful for your sound advice, efficiency and courtesy.

The professionalism and clarity of the documentation that followed your investigations was greatly appreciated.

Without hesitation, I would recommend your consultancy to others requiring such services.

Yours sincerely,

[Sighted, not signed]

Ms. Catherine Clark.